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I am very concerned with Goulburn Murray Water's pricing of stock and domestic water for 
rural diverters. Our bill from them this year to access two megalitres of water is $277, and 
this has ben flagged to go to $500.00 within two years.  It is important to note that we get no 
services from GM water, we must provide and maintain our own infrastructure to access and 
convey water to our homes and stock, they provide NOTHING not even meters. The only 
thing we receive from GM water is a bill In contrast North east water provide infrastructure, 
safe water and maintain the network for $212.00 a year. This is a ludicrous charge from GM 
water and I urge you to investigate and control this blatant rip off of country people 
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